
ARCHER CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Job Announcement 

Patrol Officer 

 

The Archer City Police Department has an opening for a Patrol Officer.  A basic TCOLE Peace 

Officer certification is required prior to applying for the position.  2-years of experience is 

preferred but not mandatory.  Position pays $20.48 an hour or $42,588.00 annually 

Application, along with the Personal History Statement, is available at City Hall, 940-574-4570. 


